


Walter Williams - Fwd: Regarding petition # 2780

From:    Keith McCrary
To:    Walter Williams
Date:    2/22/2016 3:40 PM
Subject:    Fwd: Regarding petition # 2780
Attachments:   Petition 2780_ email to petitioner.pdf

 
Walter, 
 
Please make this part of the electronic folder. See meenas email.
 
Keith McCrary
Supervisor of Maps and Records
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
mccraryk@detroitmi.gov
 
Mike Duggan, Mayor 

 

>>> Meena Antani 10/20/2014 9:30 AM >>> 
Mr. Beydoun,
As discussed during our phone call this morning, I am sending you a sketch marked in red with the area 
you are requesting to easement. As you can see, the drawing I received from City Engineering Division only 
requests for easement of the portion marked in black hatched(i.e. the n/s alley abutting lots 115 thru 120. )
Please let me know if you would like to easement all portions of the N/S as well as the E/W alleys abutting 
lots 108 thru 122. If that is the case, then we will need to ask City Engineering to revise the drawing to 
reflect that before I can respond to the petition.
Please call me if you have any questions.
 
 
 
 
Meena Antani, P. E.
Associate Traffic Engineer
City of Detroit 
Department of Public Works 
Traffic Engineering Division 
2633 Michigan Avenue 
Detroit, MI 48216 
Phone: (313) 224-1610 
Direct Ph: (313) 628-5640 
Fax: (313) 224-1304 
Email: antanim@detroitmi.gov 
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Mike Duggan, Mayor 
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